
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation in cooperation with the Federal 
Highway Administration (FHWA) is proposing to improve US-62 (Rogers Lane) at 
Sheridan Road and Ft. Sill Boulevard in the City of Lawton.   
 
A public meeting to present project information and receive public input will be 
held at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 13th, 2010 at the Professional Development 
Center of the Lawton Public Schools, 2209 NW 25th St., Lawton, Oklahoma. The 
meeting will include a presentation about the proposed improvements to US-62 
including why the improvements are needed, the type of improvements 
proposed, and the expected impacts to motorists and the surrounding 
community. The purpose of the meeting is to obtain information from the public to 
further assist in the identification of critical social, economic and environmental 
effects that may result from the project.   
 
Additional information about the project and the upcoming meeting can be 
obtained from Scott Stegmann, ODOT Environmental Project Manager, at 200 
NE 21st, Oklahoma City, OK, 73105, (405) 522-8014 or sstegmann@odot.org  
 
If you require special accommodations for the meeting, please direct your 
request to Ms. Frances Campbell, ODOT Public Involvement Officer, at 200 NE 
21st, Oklahoma City, OK, 73105, 405-521-2705 or fcampbell@odot.org at least 
three (3) working days in advance of the meeting date. 
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